Robert Bisley

From: Robert Bisley

Sent: Friday, 29 March 2019 2:56 PM

To: Ben Hewett

Cc: Olivia Hyde; IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: RE: Cockle Bay Wharf redevelopment SSD Application and GANSW request
Hi Ben,

I've touched base with the panel and they are happy to accommodate your request.

The panel requests written advice on the following matters:

What previous advice has the NSW Government Architect provided the Department on the application?

Is the NSW Government aware of advice Prof. Peter Webber provided on the application, and is the NSW
Government Architect supportive of the advice?

Due to the lack of statutory and strategic controls guiding the development, is the proposed bulk and scale
for the concept of a building, in the proposed location, appropriate in the views of the NSW Government
Architect?

Does the NSW Government Architect hold a view on Council’s proposed strategic vision for Town Hall
Square and this application’s impact on it?

Is the NSW Government Architect satisfied with the Design Excellence Strategy and Design Excellence
process proposed by the Applicant/recommended by the Department?

Happy to discuss the points above further if needed.

Regards

Rob

Rob Bisley | Senior Planner

Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000
e: robert.bisley@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: 9383 2116 | f: 9383 2133 | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au

New South Wales Government

Independent Planning Commission

FOLLOW US ON:

000

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.



